
Sign up for this year's Irish Parade 
Posted: Jan. 21, 2022 
 
After a year off, the Downtown Tinley Irish Parade is back! The Village would 
like to cordially invite you to participate in this year's event, which will step off 
at 1 p.m. Sunday, March 6 along Oak Park Avenue. Lineup begins at 11:30 
a.m. at Central Middle School. 
  
The cost to enter is $15 for veterans groups, schools and nonprofits; $50 for 
Tinley Park businesses; $100 for non-Tinley Park businesses and political 
groups; and $200 for unions and large corporations. Entries are expected to 
display the spirit of St. Patrick’s Day, whether it's through floats, music, decor, 
costuming or accessories. 
  
Applications are due by Feb. 25. Fill out the parade entry form on the Village 
website and return it by Tuesday, Feb. 25 to marketing@tinleypark.org. Apply 
today and help us make this year's Irish Parade the best it's ever been! 
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